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Kevin Lehmann

From: Rich Rittenbacher
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2020 2:43 PM
To: Kevin Lehmann
Subject: FW: Tree Work | Contract Renewal 

FYI 
 

From: Syren, Lisa [mailto:lsyren@homewoodil.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2020 1:02 PM 
To: Rich Rittenbacher 
Cc: Schaefer, John 
Subject: Tree Work | Contract Renewal  
 
Hi	Rich,	
	
I	spoke	with	both	Winkler’s	Tree	Service	and	Homer	Tree	Care	this	morning,	about	renewing	the	current	Tree	
Work	contracts	with	them.		The	current	contract	we	have	allows	a	one	year	extension	if	both	parties	agree	(holding	
last	year’s	prices).		Both	agreed	to	renew	the	contracts.		So	I	just	wanted	to	let	you	know	that	if	you	were	interested	
in	that	this	year,	you	have	renewal	as	an	option.			
	
If	you	need	anything,	let	me	know!			
	
Lisa	Syren	
Executive	Assistant	
Village	of	Homewood	
Department	of	Public	Works	
17755	Ashland	Avenue	
Homewood,	IL	60430	
P:	708.206.2906	
F:	708.206.3499	
 


